
 

 

 

 

 

Summer is almost here!  To make sure we are ready for it please send 
your child with hats, sunscreen, and bug spray (stays at the centre) and any other items your child needs 
to stay comfortable as we explore outside.  Also, just a friendly reminder that if your child isn’t coming in 
because you are taking some time to enjoy the outdoors, or they are sick please phone or email the 
centre.   

Growing Smiles Success! 

We had another successful year with the Growing Smiles fundraiser even though several other groups 
were selling as well.  Our total sales this year was over $11,700 in sales, selling 321 items with an 
estimated profit of over $2,200.  So, way to go WCC families and friends for making this another great 
year.  Also, thanks to Amanda Dukart for helping us sort out the flowers, we appreciate it! 

Scholastic Book orders 

 please check out the parent sign in table for the latest book order.  Out class code is: RC143445.  Every 
order helps us get supplies for the centre.  

Sick time policy update: 

A child, who is running a fever or showing other symptoms of acute illness must be kept at home for a 
minimum of 24 hours once symptoms have stopped unmedicated.   Children who are vomiting or has had 
diarrhea need to stay home for a minimum of 48 hours once symptoms have stopped unmedicated.  

Children with a new onset COVID 19 symptoms will be asked to take the necessary precautions including 
contacting 811.  

Children who require one-on-one care or cannot participate fully in daily routines are too sick to be at the 
centre.  

*** please see attached chart 

Change of Roles:  

Our centre is growing and as we begin to offer different programs, we are restructuring the 
management team at our current centre.  Tammy will be doing more of the program development, 
expansion, and the business side of the centre.  Melinda will be doing more of the day-to-day operations 
and Jo has also stepped into the floor supervisor role.  Both Melinda and Jo will be here daily within 
reason, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask them 
���� 

Summer Calendars 

Just a reminder to get your summer calendars in as we base staffing on them and plan activities. 
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